
Shalom, 

The final day of preschool for the 

2019 -2020 school year was    

Friday, June 5. Elian and I      

decorated our cars, adding       

balloons before we started our 

parade to our students’ homes. 

We gave them their graduation 

certificates, “summer fun”-

themed gifts, and a Lago’s ice 

cream gift card to enjoy with their families. The 

children and teachers were so excited to see one  

other in person!   

Three of our students will be attending kindergarten 

in the fall. We wish them a great summer and a  

happy start to the new school year. We will see the 

rest of the ELC students in August for camp or in 

September when they return for the 2020 – 2021 

school year. We look forward to hearing all about 

their summer adventures.  

Summer Camp for ages 2.9 – 6 years old will be 

held from August 17 – 21, 2020.  Monday – Friday 

8:45 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  Summer fun will include our 

very lovely playground with lots of water play,  

games, science experiments, scavenger hunts and 

summertime adventures. Camp registration is open.   

L’shalom, Tammy  
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Tammy Labonté  
Director, ELC 

Early  Learning Center  

Registration now open for the fall 2020 - 

2021 preschool program  

Information about the Early Learning Center can 

also be found on the Temple website: 

www.templeisraelnh.org, or by calling Tammy    

Labonté at 603-380-5589 or emailing me at         

preschool.director@templeisraelnh.org. 

The ELC is a unique preschool in the seacoast area, 

the only place Jewish values, traditions, and        

celebrations are integrated into everyday activities 

and learning. Due to COVID-19 mitigation, the 

ELC expects to limit class size next school year.   

ELC students celebrated 

the last day of school with 

their teachers! 


